



Tower Hill Primary School

Fowler Road, Farnborough Hampshire, GU14 0BW

www.towerhill.hants.sch.uk e-mail: adminoffice@towerhill.hants.sch.uk

Telephone: 01252 541786 Fax: 01252 376208 Wednesday 18th April 2018 Headteacher - Mrs Linda Tansley

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited about our Victorian Day in school tomorrow and look forward to seeing the children dressed in their Victorian costumes!

As part of our Victorian topic this half term we will also be going on a visit to Tilford Rural Life Centre on Thursday 3rd May 2018. This exciting visit will help to put the children's learning into a real life context. The children will have the opportunity to take part in guided sessions which will involve the children experiencing life and artefacts from Victorian times.

As advised on the annual events letter at the beginning of the year, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child which will go towards the cost of the coach, admission into the centre and the educational workshops.

We would like to dress in Victorian clothing for the visit. This can be the same costume that they wear this Thursday (19th April) for our school Victorian Day. If you have any problems sourcing a costume then please let us know.

On the day of the trip, your child will need to bring a packed lunch. If they require a school packed lunch then please indicate this on the slip below.

If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to speak to us.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss Stratton & Miss Fensome Year 2 Class Teachers	
To: Tower Hill Primary School	
I give my permission for	to go to Tilford Rural Life Centre Museum.
\square I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00 for	my child.
I would like to order my child a school packed lur	nch for the day of the trip.
Signed:	





Contact number for Thursday 3rd May:









